ANSONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

42 Grove Street (203) 736-5095



Ansonia CT 06401 FAX: (203) 736-5098

December 14, 2017

Ms. Janet Vitarius Waugh Town & City Clerk City of Ansonia 253 Main Street Ansonia, Connecticut 06401

Dear Ms. Vitarius Waugh:

The Policy Committee meeting of the Ansonia Board of Education scheduled for December 14, 2017, beginning at 3:00 p.m. at the Robert E. Zuraw Administrative Office Building, 42 Grove Street, has been cancelled.

For the Board of Education

Carol Merlone

Carol Merlone, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools